EASTON PUBLIC SCHOOLS MEMO

TO: All Principals, P.A.C. Members,

School Council Members, Employee Unions

FROM: David Twombly

RE: Asbestos Update

In compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA), this is regulated by the Environmental Protection Agency, the Easton Public Schools are submitting this annual notice to all appropriate parties.

As in the past, the custodians at each of the individual school buildings have completed two (2) six-month surveillance reports for each of the school buildings. Copies of these reports are on file at each of the buildings in the Principal's Office and at the Central Administration Office as well.

VERTEX Air Quality Services LLC of Weymouth, Mass. entered into a contract with the Easton Public Schools to complete the three-year inspection as required by these same regulations. Copies of these inspection reports will be on file at each of the buildings in the Principal's Office and at the Central Administration Office at 50 Oliver Street, North Easton, Mass.

Any questions regarding the above-mentioned information may be addressed by contacting David Twombly, Easton Public Schools, P.O. Box 359, 50 Oliver Street, North Easton, Massachusetts 02356.

cc:

Easton School Committee